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Victoria Davis - Case#: U_2017_0009

[ 1

From: Boris Chapovalov <bchapovalov@gmail.com>
To: <pbs@mendocinocounty.org>

Date: 12/18/2017 10:46 PM

Subject: Case#: U_2017_0009

Cce: <davisv@mendocinocounty.org>

Hello,
Please note that I would like to express my concern with ongoing development of California wild
lands and therefore cast my vote against the development of the new resort as proposed in Case#:

U_2017_0009.

Thank you for your consideration,
-Boris Chapovalov
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